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Richenda	Van	Leeuwen,	GLPGP	Chair,	International	
Institutions,	to	take	the	helm	of	Emerging	Markets	
Development	for	The	Rocky	Mountain	Institute	

	
It	is	with	great	pride	that	the	Global	LPG	Partnership	(“GLPGP”)	announces	that	its	Chair,	

International	Institutions,	Ms.	Richenda	Van	Leeuwen,	will	depart,	effective		April	30,	2019,	to	take	

on	the	responsibility	of	leading	emerging	market	development	for	the	internationally	known	Rocky	

Mountain	Institute,	leaders	in	transforming	global	energy	use	to	create	a	clean,	prosperous	and	

secure	low	carbon	future.		

Ms.	Van	Leeuwen	has	accepted	nomination	to	the	GLPGP	Board	of	Directors,	in	continuation	of	her	

commitment	to	the	mission	of	GLPGP.	She	will	continue	to	be	based	in	Washington	D.C.	

	Mr.	Kimball	Chen,	Chairman	of	GLPGP,	said:	

“Ms.	Van	Leeuwen	joined	GLPGP	to	bring	it	to	the	next	level	of	recognition	by,	and	collaboration	

with,	the	international	institutions	that	are	leading	in	efforts	to	accomplish	SDG	7.	She	saw	clearly	

the	importance	of	LPG's	role	in	accomplishing	the	provision	of	energy	access	affordably,	safely	and	

at	scale	and	understood	why	GLPGP	had	to	play	a	leading	role	in	progressing	towards	SDG	7	

realization.	

She	leaves	with	GLPGP	having	greatly	increased	its	partnering	and	cooperation	with	the	

international	community	and	with	her	colleagues	well	prepared	to	continue	the	initiatives	which	

she	so	ably	initiated.	We	at	GLPGP	are	profoundly	grateful	to	Richenda	for	her	contributions	to	our	

work	and	for	her	coming	service	on	our	Board.	

GLPGP	wishes	Richenda	great	success	in	her	new	responsibilities	and	is	confident	that	the	Rocky	

Mountain	Institute	will	be	well	pleased	by	her	joining	them.”	

	


